
Black History Month Celebrations
Piper High School’s Black Leaders of America 
(BLA) and Celebrating Diversity Club celebrated 
Black History Month with a Read & Play Day at 
Piper Prairie Elementary and Pre-K. Some of our 
Piper Prairie Pirates also read to Pre-K students! 
Students read stories featuring Black history-
makers while focusing on the overarching themes 
of perseverance, love, and joy.
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Pirate PAL’s
Counselors and teachers at Piper Prairie and 
Piper High School have revived the Pirate PALS 
program. Akin to the nationally-renowned Big 
Brothers/Big Sisters program, Pirate PALS pairs 
student leaders from the high school with younger 
students for mentorship. Dozens of high school 
students have volunteered for the program in less 
than one month.

Real World Weather
KSHB 41 meteorologist Wes Peery gave weather reporting 
tips to Piper Creek Elementary’s 3rd graders. Students have 
been working on Future Ready and Real World Learning by 
researching severe weather, writing their own newscasts, 
and recording their newscasts in front of a green screen.
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Growing Our Efforts
Piper School District 
leadership attended 
the Real World 
Learning “Get On the 
Bus Luncheon” which 
focused on scaling real 
world learning efforts 
and collaboration with 
industries and school 
districts across the 
metropolitan area with 
the theme of “Inform, 
Inspire and Commit”.

Early Childhood Focus
Piper USD 203  shares a focus on early childhood and a commitment to strong 
community partnerships as essential to achieving our state’s vision for education.  
We are honored to serve the early learners in Piper and value meeting the needs of 
our community.  We invite you to scan the QR code to take a brief survey in order to 
help us prepare for our future Piper learners.
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